
Mongolian Airlines to Become Boeing 737 Operator
Mongolian Airlines to Become Boeing 737 Operator
Mongolian Airlines will begin its fleet renewal with a new Boeing 737-800, scheduled to enter the carrier's fleet
in July 2002. The new airplane, which will be leased under an agreement with GATX Financial Corporation, was
selected for passenger comfort, reliable service, advanced technology and high efficiency.

The Next-Generation 737 family has the most advanced-design technology in the single-aisle jetliner market,
with an all-new wing and updated liquid-crystal displays in the flight deck. In addition, the new, more spacious
interior was modeled after the interior of the award-winning Boeing 777.
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